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August 6, 2013 
 
 
 
Docketing Division 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 E. Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
 
 
RE: In the Matter of the Review of the Non-Market-Based Services Rider (NMB Rider) contained in the   

Tariffs of Ohio Edison Company, The Cleveland Electric Illuminating Company and The Toledo Edison 
Company, Case No. 13-812-EL-RDR 

 
Dear Docketing Division: 
 

Ohio Edison Company, The Cleveland Electric Illuminating Company and The Toledo Edison 
Company (collectively, “Companies”) have reviewed the Staff Report filed on August 2, 2013, in the above 
referenced matter, which recommends that “beginning in 2014, and every year thereafter, the application 
should continue to be filed on May 1, however, the updated rates for Rider NMB should become effective on 
July 1 as opposed to June 1” (Staff Report, paragraph 4).  The Companies advise the Commission that they 
do not oppose the Staff’s recommended change in the effective date of updated rates for Rider NMB from 
June 1 of each year to July 1 of each year, beginning in 2014, recognizing that the existing Rider NMB tariff 
language would need to be revised to reflect the new effective date as part of the Companies’ next Rider 
NMB update filing, and that the Rider NMB rates currently in effect would remain in effect until June 30, 2014 
instead of May 31, 2014. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Eileen M. Mikkelsen 
Director, Rates & Regulatory Affairs 
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